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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Michael Margolese <shalom.michael@gmail.com>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 7:08 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
proposed changes to FOREX trading rules and leverage

I am an independent retail forex trader and I am 100%
against the proposed changes. Please do not drive my
business to overseas brokers. I want to trade in the USA.

Thank You,
Michael Margolese
Tenuvah Designs

http://www.tenuvahdesigns.com


